
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                                                    January 2021  

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
A Level Spanish Teacher [temporary role] 
 
Thank you for applying for the post of A Level Spanish Teacher.   
 
The Ursuline is an outstanding 11 – 18 Roman Catholic Girls High School.  We have a Sixth 
Form partnership with Wimbledon College.  The school has an outstanding CPD 
programme.  It is situated in the heart of Wimbledon with easy access to Central London 
and the South East. We strive for excellence in our ethos, outcomes, students’ personal 
development, teaching and learning, leadership and collaboration.   
 
The post is from 22nd February until 31st August 2021. 
 
Please complete the application form and supporting statement as stated on the person 
specification and return to the school no later than 12.00 pm on Monday 1st February 2021.      
       
The position is subject to enhanced DBS disclosure. 
 
The school is committed to safeguarding its students and post holders must be responsible 
for the safety of the students in their care. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher                                             
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